
 

 

 
CIRCULAR 
 
 

 
The induction is designed to provide key information to assist new Club Presidents in their role.   
 
Who should attend: 

• New Club Presidents recently appointed. 

• Vice Presidents or other club officials who may be succeeding the current Club President next year. 

 
It is not compulsory for Club Presidents to attend this induction. 
 
PROGRAM 

• Your role as Club President 

• Chairing an effective meeting 

• Working with junior clubs 

• WA Football Commission and Perth Football League governance 

• Competition integrity 

• Insurance coverage 

• Sponsorship obligations 

• Playing jumper/shorts and support personnel apparel 

• Tribunals and Notices of Investigation processes 

• Liquor licence requirements 
 
REGISTRATION 
CLICK HERE to RSVP by 4pm Friday 13th March 2020. 

Subject: NEW CLUB PRESIDENT INDUCTION 
  
Date: 25th February 2020 
  
Document ID: 21, 2019-20 
  
From: 
 
 
 

David Armstrong, General Manager 
Ph: 9287 5522 (Office Hours Mon to Fri, 8.30am to 5pm) 
Email: darmstrong@wafc.com.au 

Audience: 
 

Club Presidents, Club Vice Presidents, Club Committees, Board members 

Summary: 
New Club Presidents are invited to attend the following 
induction: 
 
6.00pm-7.30 pm, Monday  16th March 2020 
Board Room, WAFC, Tuart College, Grenville Street, Tuart Hill 
 

Action: 
CLICK HERE to RSVP by 4pm Friday 
13th March 2020. 

https://wafootball.forms-db.com/view.php?id=330446
https://wafootball.forms-db.com/view.php?id=330446

